Please reply to: Shaun Rackley

Community Safety

Roebuck House

Abbey Road,

Devon

TQ2 5E!
Mr 1 A Nasim My ref: SRU - 163368

Your ref:
— Telephone; 01803 208121
- Fax: 01803 208854
— E-mail: Shaun.rackley@torbay.gov.uk

VWebsite: www.torbay.gov.uk

Date: 2 June 2011

Dear Mr Nasim,

Re: Hackney Carriage Number 030 — Registration Number YH56 SDZ

1 am writing to inform you that your vehicle has been seen illegally parked on the GPO Roundabout at Torquay.

Your vehicle was seen at 13:02 hrs on Tuesday 7" June 2011, and was parked on double yellow lines in between
the entrance and exit to Fleet Walk next to the flower bed, this was observed for 3 mins before you drove off
when | started approaching your vehicle to speak to you.

As we have reminded you in previous correspondence you should not be parking illegally at any time and you
were warned that any further breaches of parking regulations could result in you being brought back before the
Licensing Committee to explain your actions for a second time.

From our records we have recently written to you, (Ref: SRU155766, dated 28" October 2010 and again on 12"

Novermnber 2010} regarding illegal parking on the harbour side and this resulted in a 7 day suspension. As a
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result of this incident | would now like you to write to me as soon as possible and in no case no later than 17™
June 2011 to explain your actions as to why you think it is acceptable to be carrying on breaking parking
regulations. On receipt of this information the Licensing Manger will decide whether to take the matter to
Licensing Committee for actioning.

Should you wish to discuss this matter further then please contact me on the above telephone number.

Should you need to contact us please quote the reference number ahove.

Yours sincerely

Shaun Rackley

Licensing Support Officer

Licensing & Public Protection.



